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All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

www.allsaints-leigh.school  T: 01889 502289 
 
10th January 2023 Newsletter 

 

Happy New Year  
A very Happy New Year to all our families.  It has 
been a great pleasure to welcome your children 
back into school for the Spring term.  
 

Calendar Dates 
Please take a look at this term’s important 
dates.  

 

Boy’s Toilet Upgrade 
The work to upgrade and modernize the 

boy’s toilets is almost complete and we are 
very pleased with the results.  We are sure 

they will be too! 

 

Class Dojo  
This term we will be introducing “Class Dojo” 
which is a secure App in which teachers and 
families can come together to share the 
children’s most important learning moments in 
school and at home—through photos, videos, 
messages & more. 
Over the next week you will be invited via 
email to join your child’s class so you can 
enjoy updates about what your child is 
learning and getting on with in school.  This is 
a fantastic communication tool which we are 
sure you will love.  
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Term Dates                        

Thursday 12th January – FLSA AGM 2pm in school 

Wednesday 18th January – Jordan leading Worship 

Thursday 19th January – Class 3 visit to Windsor Park 
10 -11.30am 

Friday 20th January – Chinese Lunch  

Monday 23rd January – Full Governing board 
meeting 6pm 

Thursday 2nd February – Bikeability training for Class 3 

Thursday 2nd February – Register Checks  

Friday 3rd February – Number Day 

Tuesday 7th February – Dodgeball Fixture for Class 3 
at Windsor Park 

Wednesday 8th February – Nature Nutz in Class 2 at 
1pm 

Monday 13th February – Family Art Workshop at 
3.15pm 

Tuesday 14th February – Valentine’s Disco 

Friday 17th February – School ends for half term 

Monday 27th February – School re-opens 

Monday 6th March – Full Governing Board Meeting at 
6pm 

Thursday 9th March – Cross Country fixture for Class 3 
at Thomas Alleynes High School 

Friday 17th March – Mother’s Day Service and lunch 
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Winter Infections in Children  
The UK Health Security Agency has provided 

an information leaflet giving guidance for 
parents/guardians on Winter Illnesses.  This is 

included in your email containing this 
newsletter.  The leaflet provides some useful 
information on what to look out for, what to 
do and some infection control measures you 

can take.   

Monday 20th March – Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 6pm 

Thursday 23rd March – Easter Fayre & Raffle 

Thursday 30th March – Easter Service and Lunch  

Friday 31st March – End of term  

Monday 17th April – INSET day  

Tuesday 18th April – School re-opens to children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


